13 June 1990

CONLETO 28/5/90/0601
4/0489/90 SR/JDD
Miss S Richardson
2576

The Chief Planning Officer
Attention of Mr A Moorhouse
St Atlbans District Council
P O Box 2

District Council Offices
Civic Centre

St Peter's Street

St Albans AL1 3JE

Dear Sir

FOOTBRIDGE OVER CHERRY TREE LANE, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I write with reference to the above application.

At the Development Control Committee meeting on 5 June 1990 the Borough
Council were minded to grant planning permission for this development,
subject to the completion of a S.52 Agreement with St Albans District
Council, for the widening of Cherry Tree Lane.

Would you please inform me when the Agreement has been signed, in order
that I may release the planning consent.

Yours faithfully

ﬂ
NOBLE

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
PLANNING DEPARTMENT



